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Unfortunately	we	cannot	fix	stupid.	We	should	not	restrict	corporations	who	want	to	deceive	
the	customer	from	practicing	their	business.	We	should	make	it	easier	for	the	consumer	to	file	
litigation	against	said	companies.		
	
This	bill	is	too	specific	and	against	one	situation.	A	bill	that	in	general	requires	a	corporation	to	
review	the	contract	and	have	the	consumer	sign	off	that	they	understand	the	contract	would	be	
one	that	would	be	more	encompassing	and	more	favorable.	More	people	could	be	taking	these	
cases	to	the	Attorney	General	as	a	bait	and	switch	type	of	contract	and	let	the	AG	handle	it.		
	
Because	this	bill	is	specific	to	one	business	sector,		I	oppose	it	and	request	the	committee	also	
vote	unfavorably.	
	
OPPOSE	This	Bill.	

Nelda	Fink	

	
	


